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ALFRED, NY – InterVarsity Christian Fellowship, a club at Alfred University, will unveil an art exhibition, “What Is
Your Passion,” at an opening reception Friday, Sept. 6, at the Turner Gallery, Harder Hall.

Members of the club spent the 2018-19 academic year developing the exhibition. They help pop-up events in which
they talked to students, faculty and staff at Alfred University and Alfred State College, asking them what they are
passionate about. First-year and transfer students at Alfred University were asked the same question during the Block
Party Saturday, Aug. 24, welcoming new students to campus.

The subjects wrote their passions on their hand and were photographed. Janet McClain, secretary in the Division of
Modern Languages who helps supervise InterVarsity Christian Fellowship, said approximately 200 subjects have been
photographed. The images make up the exhibition, which will be installed on a wall in the Turner Gallery and be
visible from Academic Alley.

McClain said the opening reception for the exhibition will be held from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. Friday, Sept. 6.
Refreshments will be served and the public is invited to attend. The exhibition will remain on view through the end of
October.


